Howard Happenings
April 24, 2020

Student Belongings & Supplies Redistribution

Elementary schools are now ready to return student belongings and school supplies to students
and families. Qur plan is to bag up student belongings on Monday and on Tuesday and
Wednesday families may pick up student belongings at the following times:

April 28 (T)

8:00-11:00, Distribution from Gym - Last Name A-L

11:00-12:00, Distribution during Meal Distribution - All Last Names
12:00-4:00, Distribution from Gym - Last Name M-Z

April 29 (W)

8:00-11:00, Distribution from Gym - Last Name M-Z

11:00-12:00, Distribution during Meal Distribution - All Last Names
12:00-4:00, Distribution from Gym - Last Name A-L

After these dates, families may pick up student belonging during lunch distribution times,
weekdays 11:00-12:00.

Library Book Return Tuesday & Wednesday

If your child has any library books, please return all books this Tuesday or Wednesday. If you
are unable to return borrowed books these day, please return them as soon as possible during
lunch distribution times, weekdays 11:00-12:00.



News From the Howard Parent Teacher Organization (PTO)

PTO Meeting, Wednesday at 8:00 p.m.

We'd like to invite all parents and caregivers of Howard students to join an online PTO meeting
on April 29 at 8 p.m. Mr. Chinn will give a report and we will discuss the results of this year's
fundraising, as well as elect new PTO officers for next year.

The following positions are open:

o Secretary
e Parliamentarian
e Fundraising Chair

If you are interested in running for one of these positions, please nominate yourself at the
meeting. Feel free to email howardelementarypto@gmail.com or get in touch with the PTO on
Facebook with any questions about the positions.

Teacher Appreciation

May 4-8 is teacher appreciation week! Let's show our teachers and staff how much we value
them and the work they do. Since we can't express our gratitude in person, the PTO is collecting
artwork, drawings, cards, notes, and photos from families for a slideshow. Let's make sure
every teacher and staff member feels the love! Please send your items to
howardelementarypto@gmail.com by May 1. We can discuss additional ideas for teacher
appreciation at the PTO meeting.


https://www.facebook.com/Howard4jPTO/

